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‘Excellence for every child, every day’ 

Crucial crew trip – Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 21st May the Y6 children will be attending the “Crucial Crew” project 

which is held at the Hellaby Industrial Park in Rotherham. 

 

Crucial crew is run by the South Yorkshire Police. It is to help Y6 children as they prepare 

to leave primary school and start at their new secondary school. During the session the 

children will receive instructions on road safety, first aid, fire safety, stranger danger, 

drugs and many more citizenship skills –all preparation for them as they become older 

and more independent. 

Your child will need to arrive school for 8am as the coach will be leaving at 8.15am and 

will return to school at approximately 3pm. Children will need to bring a pack lunch but if 

your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like school to provide a pack 

lunch, please indicate on the form below. 

 

We hope everyone in Y6 will want to go as the whole experience is very worthwhile and 

extremely useful. The event itself is free but there is a £8 charge for the coach that can be 

paid for via Schoolcomms. 

Please return the completed form and payment. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Hague and Mrs Horbury 

 

Crucial crew trip – Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

Name of child:  Class:   

o I give permission for my child to attend Crucial Crew 

o I have paid £8 via Schoolcomms towards transport costs 

o My child is eligible for free school meals and would like a Cheese/Ham sandwich – 

please state which one your child would like (please provide a bottle of water). 

 

Signed by parent/carer:  Date:   

mailto:enquiries@rivelin.sheffield.sch.uk

